
CITY OF ELBERTON 
PUBLIC HEARING & CALLED MEETING OF THE ELBERTON MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

Thursday, June 2, 2022 - 5:30 p.m. 
 
 Pursuant to due call and notice thereof the Public Hearing and Called Meeting of the Mayor and 
Council of the City of Elberton convened at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, June 2, 2022, at Municipal Complex, 
203 Elbert Street, with Mayor Graves presiding. 
 

Present at the Public Hearing were: Council Members Butler, Colquitt, Burton, Prince, and 
Parham; City Manager Dunn, and CFO Eavenson. Also present was Mark Wells of The Elberton Star.  One 
other person attended in the audience. 
                                                                                                            
 Mayor Graves called the meeting to order, led the assembly in Pledge of Allegiance, and gave the 
invocation. A notice of the meeting was issued in accordance with law for the purpose of discussing the 
FY23 proposed budget and any other matters that may properly come before Council.  
 

Mayor Graves asked if anyone wished to speak on the FY23 proposed budget.  There was no 
comment.  Mayor Graves recessed the meeting for 20 minutes while the group enjoyed dinner catered by 
The Quarry Plates and Pours from the Samuel Elbert Hotel and stated that the Called Meeting would be 
moved to the Staff Development Room.  

 
Mayor Graves re-convened the Called Meeting.  Mayor Graves asked City Manager Dunn to give 

the Fiscal Year 2023 budget presentation.  Upon conclusion of the presentation by the City Manager, 
Mayor Graves asked if there were any other questions or comments.  Each council member and the 
Mayor having all questions answered or comments discussed, the Mayor moved on to other business.   

 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. with a motion duly made 

and seconded.   
      


